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March 24, 2014 
 
 
 
Ms. Andrea Carter 
Diversity Construction Group 
531 Cortland Circle 
Cheshire, CT 06410 
 
Dear Ms. Carter: 
 
I am pleased to provide a letter of recommendation for Diversity Construction Group, based on 
your recent renovation of our Elmwood Community Center. 
 
The Town feels that James Keaney provided solid project management, and that Mike Daigle 
was diligent in his on-site supervision of the project. 
 
Your team skillfully managed long lead-time items and was therefore able to minimize the 
project’s duration.  The DCG team was responsive to changes in project scope due to latent 
conditions, and due also to Owner-requested changes. 
 
I am impressed with the level of professionalism and workmanship that your team brought to our 
project and recommend DCG to municipal, institutional and corporate clients seeking a general 
contractor. 
 
Very truly yours, 

 
Hugh F. Schweitzer, AIA, LEED AP 
Capital Projects Manager 

  


